
First Baptist Church 

St. Albans, WV 

April 28, 2019 

MORNING WORSHIP  8:30 A.M. and 11:00 A.M. 

Music for Meditation and Worship  “I Walked Today Where Jesus Walked” 

“I have been crucified with Christ and I no longer live, but Christ lives in me.  The life I live in 

the body, I live by faith in the Son of God, who loved me and gave himself for me.” 

  Galatians 2:20 

Welcome and Announcements  Pastor Roger 

Invocation  Deacon Dick Callaway 

Presentation of Mission Certificate: 

Todd McClure, Minister of Missions and Finance, WVBC (11:00 a.m.) 

*Congregational Singing  #69  “Crown Him with Many Crowns” 

                                        #513                   “Sing the Wondrous Love of Jesus” 

Worship Through Giving Offertory Prayer 

Offertory                     Nancy Miles (8:30 a.m.) 

                                                   “Mighty Cross” Rejoice (11:00 a.m.) 

Pastoral Prayer Pastor Roger 

†*Congregational Singing  

            #182 (vs. 1,3,5)    “Spirit of God, Descend upon My Heart” (8:30 a.m.) 

   “Breathe” (11:00 a.m.) 

Scripture:                           1 Corinthians 1: 17 – 31            (page 807, pew Bible) 

Sermon:                “The Tomb Is Still Empty:  Now What?” Pastor Roger 

  *Congregational Singing #278      “Amazing Grace” (8:30 a.m.)  

   “Amazing Grace, My Chains are Gone” (11:00 a.m.) 

Postlude                                    “The Church’s One Foundation” 

 

*Congregation is invited to stand 

†Children (grades 1-5) are excused to go to Children’s Church (11:00 service). 

 

WELCOME – We are so happy you are worshipping with us today!  Please 

pass the blue attendance book down your row and back again, noting the names 

of those around you. 

Child Care is available at both the 8:30 and 11:00 a.m. worship services for  

children birth - age 5.  For assistance in locating the nursery, ask an usher. 

Please remember to turn off or silence your cell phone during worship services.  

Thank you! 

 

Evening Worship ~ 6:30 P.M. 
Worship Led by the Worship Team  

Bible Study led by Jeff Losh 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
This Thursday, May 2

nd
 is the National Day of Prayer.  Instead of a community 

service this year, the St. Albans Ministerial Association has asked that churches 

have prayer walks in their neighborhoods.  The theme this year is “Love One 

Another” and highlights Jesus’ teaching of loving our neighbors as ourselves.  

Pastor Roger will lead a prayer walk at 2:00 p.m. on that day.  If you’re available, 

we’d love to have you come to walk and pray! 

MUSIC INFUSION  June 10 – 12 for incoming Grades 3-6 

MUSIC INFUSION, which offers piano and guitar instruction to those without any 

prior formal piano or guitar lessons, is open to the community as well as those 

within our church family.  Piano instruction has the potential to create a solid music 

foundation for the learning of other instruments. 

For more information about MUSIC INFUSION speak with Tom Hollinger or go 

to musicinfusionfbc.com.  Registration forms are downloadable from the Music 

Infusion website and available in the church office, in the Hub, in the Welcome 

Center, and in the Narthex. 

Do you have a child/grandchild who attends FBC and who is graduating (from 

high school, college, technical college etc) this spring, or graduated last 

December?  The Board of Christian Education would like to have the names of all 

those graduating so that they can honor them on Sunday, May 5.  So far we know 

of these students:  Ambria Lewis, Alex Gill and Shawn Lilly (St. Albans High), 

Amber Kemplin (WVU), Meg Coppala (UK), Ryan Patrick (Fairmont State) and 

Jake Henley (Wheeling Jesuit).  Please contact the church office (304) 727-4661 if 

we have left someone off the list. 

Come join us at Parchment Valley for the Golden’eers Spring Conference.  

There will be Bible Study, fun games, crafts, singing and special entertainment.  

May 6 – 8: a great three days for those 55 years old and older.  Registration forms 

are available in the Hub.  Note:  lots of rocking chairs and God’s creation if you just 

want to rest and enjoy the view. 

Our children’s quiet bags have been restocked and are kept in a blue milk crate 

in the Narthex.  If your child is staying in the Sanctuary with you, feel free to 

take a bag for them to use during the service.  Return the bag at the end of the 

service please. 

Notice:  If the office does not have your email, or if you have changed emails 

recently, please let us know.  Email us at fbcsa.office@frontier.com .  Also, 

please let us know if your family shares this email.  Thanks! 

Operation Christmas Child Shoeboxes – All Year!  
The Demma Melton circle is attempting to increase the number of children 

receiving shoeboxes. In May they are collecting washcloths and soap.  A plastic 

tote is in the Resource Room for depositing items.  Thank you for helping! 

mailto:fbcsa.office@frontier.com


 

CALENDAR FOR APRIL 28 – MAY 4         

SUN. 8:30 a.m. - Early Morning Worship 

 9:45 a.m.  - Sunday School 

  11:00 a.m. - Morning Worship 

 6:30 p.m. - Evening Worship 

  - The Well Small Groups 

TUE. 7:00 p.m. - Worship Team Rehearsal 

WED. 6:30 p.m. - Bible Study/Prayer Meeting (Lower Auditorium) 

  - Children’s Choirs   

  - The Well (Grades 6 - 12) 

  - Adult Small Groups 

   7:40 p.m. - Sanctuary Choir Rehearsal 

   7:45 p.m. - Summit (young adult Bible Study) 

FRI.      12 Noon - KnitWits  

 

NURSERY/CHILDREN’S WORKERS 

 This Sunday –  April 28   Next Sunday – May 5 
Nursery   (8:30 am) Melanie & Miles Young Connie Tenkhoff & Kim Lyon 

Nursery   (9:45 am) Kim Horner & Danielle M. Kim Horner & Carrie Palmer 

Nursery (11:00 am)  Kristy Speciale & Danielle M. Donna Atkinson & Carrie Palmer 

2s & 3s  (11:00 am) Tara Owens & Joan A. Dee & Roxanne Burdette 

4s & 5s  (11:00 am) Loretta S. & Beverly Alford Janie Safreed & VOLUNTEER 

Children’s Church Kelly Hensley/Marilyn Trout Tammy Coppala/Youth 

ATTENDANCE FOR THE WEEK:  4/17/19 – Wednesday: 98; 4/19/19 – Good 

Friday:110; 4/21/19: Sunday School: 139; Morning Service: 396; No Evening 

Worship      

FINANCIAL REPORT 

Budget. ................................................................................................... $ 226,160.00 

Receipt 4/21/19…….. ............................................................................ $   11,145.00    

Total Toward Budget ............................................................................. $ 192,963.82 

Total Non-Budget .................................................................................. $   19,041.47  

Easter Offering . ..................................................................................... $     5,371.00      

Pastor ........................................................................................ Rev. Joel M. Harpold 

Pastor of Youth and Christian Education. .......................... Rev. Dr. Roger McKenzie 

Director of Music ................................................................. Mr. Thomas S. Hollinger 

Organist  ................................................................................. Ms. Ann O. Kinsolving 
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April 28, 2019 

 

Israel Trip:  September 7 – 16, 2020.  There will be an Informational 

Meeting Friday evening, May 3, 6:30 – 8:00 p.m. in the Gathering Place.  

Barbeque, veggies, chips will be served.  Come and learn about an exciting 

adventure!                              Pastor Joel 

The deadline for articles/information that you want to go into the May Beacon 

is today.  You may email information to fbcsa.office@frontier.com or place a 

hard copy in the Secretary mailbox in the church office. 

There will be a Well Parent Meeting on Wednesday, May 15 at 6:30 p.m.  

Also check out yourwell.info for information about summer camps at Camp 

Cowen and Mission Serve! 

It’s almost Camp Cowen Season!   We will have our kickoff next 

Sunday, May 5.  Stop by the Welcome Center before and after the 

11:00 a.m. worship service to pick up or turn in your forms.  We 

will have a notary on hand for your convenience.  Remember, FBC 

pays half of the registration fee for those who attend, and please 

make your check out to:  Baptist Camp 2019.   

HOSPITALIZED:  CAMC Memorial:  Polly Downey;  CAMC Teays Valley:  

Don Andrews 

HOMEBOUND OF THE WEEK:  Don Andrews, Bellaire at Devonshire, 5 

Bexley Dr., Room 211, Scott Depot, WV  25560 

COLLEGE STUDENT OF THE WEEK:   Devan Lamb, 410 Neville St., 

University Hall, Beckley, WV  25801 

MISSIONARIES OF THE WEEK:  Taku and Katie Longkumer, India 

DEACON OF THE WEEK:  Dick Callaway – 304-941-4284    

SANCTUARY FLOWERS are given to the glory of God by Bill and Linda 

Troutman in memory of Janet Troutman Bledsoe.  
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